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PROFIT GUIDANCE FOR THE GROUP’S UNAUDITED FINANCIAL RESULTS FOR THE 

SECOND QUARTER ENDED 30 JUNE 2017 

 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Dutech Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”) wishes to issue a profit 

guidance regarding the financial results of the Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) for the 

second quarter ended 30 June 2017 (“2Q2017”). 

 

The Group is expected to report a significant decline in profit for 2Q2017. Based on a preliminary 

review of the unaudited financial results of the Group for 2Q2017, this is mainly attributable to loss 

position of Almex GmbH (the newly acquired German subsidiary), the lower revenue in ATM safes 

due to the prevailing of e-payment and the price rise of raw materials such as steel and Argon 

wielding gas.  

 

Further details of the Group’s performance will be disclosed in the Company’s announcement of the 

Group’s unaudited financial results for 2Q2017. 

 

In the meantime, the shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 

shares of the Company. Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult 

their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers. 
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Company Secretary 
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